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Attendance: 
Colleen Johnson   Ruthi Davenport    
Janet Hume-Schwarz  Janet Jessup 
Kenn Wheeler   Miriam Munck (phone)  
Sally Mielke   David Komito  
Tony Tovar    
    
      
 
Discussion: 
I.  David Komito presented information about a Face book Interface that has been established with 
 Blackboard.   There are three options our University can take.  

• Opt in: choose as a University to allow students to receive notices from Blackboard to their Face 
book account that an activity has taken place. 

• Opt out: as a University choose to not allow students to receive notices 
• Do nothing- 
• Decision: Have David communicate with the Deans about this and have the Deans share with the 

faculty for input. 
 
II. Gen Ed: Where are we? 

• What to do next?  Make definitions so that courses can easily be assessed to see if they meet Gen 
Ed requirements. 

• Colleen with take the top four categories and work on the language.  The gateway and 
multidisciplinary categories will need further discussion.  The Provost and Deans will be invited to 
further discuss these two categories and the complications within each. 


